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Providers Are Invited to Join their Staff in Attending Annual 
Medicaid Conference  

Providers are invited to join their billing staff, clinicians and front office staff in attending the Annual 

Medicaid Conference, which will be held Oct. 14, 2009, at the Reno/Sparks Convention Center in Reno 

and Oct. 21, 2009, at the Cashman Center in Las Vegas.  

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and First Health Services are hosting the 

Conference, which presents current and upcoming policy information for all providers followed by 

“Break-out Sessions” where provider type specific instruction will take place in individual conference 

rooms.  

Providers themselves are encouraged to attend the Conference along with their staff to learn about new 

Medicaid policy, prior authorization procedures, and Medicaid coverage changes specific to their 

provider types. The Conference gives providers the opportunity to familiarize themselves with the 

Medicaid billing process their staff must follow to ensure that claims are submitted accurately and are 

paid in a timely manner.  

Each day of the Conference has a morning session and an afternoon session, which are identical. 

Please register for either session. If you have not yet registered for the Conference, you still can by 

completing and faxing the 2009 Provider Training  Registration Form.  

The Conference is free of charge to Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up providers and staff.  

 

 

  

https://nevada.fhsc.com/Downloads/provider/FH-41_Provider_Training_Registration_Form_2009.pdf
https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/FH-41_Provider_Training_Registration_Form_2009.pdf

